
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           8
th
 July 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

There has been so much to celebrate this year and I cannot thank my wonderful staff enough for their 
dedication and hard work; they have a genuine passion to make sure every child is happy and learning. 

 
I am aware that you must be wondering what is happening with the Little Learners new build. This is being 
project managed by County. We met with county finance and planning this week who explained that the 
delay has been due to limited access to the land. We are doing everything we can to ensure this moves 

forward quickly and the situation has been a real rollercoaster. County have promised to send me a 
proposal by the end of term. I can only give you the information I have and with the building work, things 

have been changing on a weekly basis; frustrating! I will keep you informed. The money raised by Tesco for 
a garden area is crucial- we will just need to wait longer than we anticipated. 

 
We are still lucky to provide small/ good sized classes. I have the privilege of working with other schools 

that, due to budget pressures, have classes of 37 with no teaching assistants. We have a strong and skilled 
staff which ensures good quality teaching for all. 

 
Please know that my door is always open- I have never turned anyone away and I will always listen. 

 

After School Clubs 
 

All teacher led after school clubs (except 
Marathon Club) have finished for this term 

Joseph 
 

Tickets have been sent home today for both 
performances. 

 
DVD order forms have also been sent home 
and will be available at each performance. 

Christian Value: 
 

 On the website: Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 
 

Junior play tickets 
Dvd order forms 

 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but a special 
*well done* to all those who have been 
noticed shining especially brightly this 
week and received their award in 
Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

End of year reminders 
 

Before and After School Club 
Please settle all term 5 invoices and any debts by Friday 

19th July. 
 

Dinner money 
Please keep all accounts up to date and clear any debts 

by Friday 19th July. Year’s 3 - 5 credits will be carried 
forward to September.  

 
Universal Free School Meals 

UNIFSM will finish for Year 2 pupils at the end of this 
term. Letters with login details have been sent home. If 

you cannot pay on line, please call into school for a 
barcode letter. 

 
NLL 

Please settle all term 6 invoices. 

 
 


